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July 25, 2013

To Whom it May Concern:

Torah Umesorah is pleased to extend its endorsement and support of the Kivun Program,
created by Rebbetzin Leah Kohn. The Kivun Program trains teachers and provides them with
the knowledge and methodology to transmit to their students a deep appreciation of Torah,
enabling them to understand and internalize the privilege of being Jewish.

The Kivun Program is an especially significant and welcome program for our times, as the
culture in which we live presents great challenges in upholding emunah, bitachon, tznius, and
other fundamentals of Judaism.

The program is comprehensive and well constructed, and has been recommended and
endorsed by the Vaad Roshei Yeshiva of Torah Umesorah to be included in the curricula of girls
high schoals, either by incorporation into the classroom curriculum or by way of general school
assemblies.

Rebbetzin Kohn has made an important contribution to chinuch through the Kivun Program. It
is a practical, effective and highly beneficial program, and we encourage girls high schools to
include Kivun in their educational plans.

Sincerely,

National Director




